Dear Vilaas Raj

Thank you for giving Dr. Salem the opportunity to be the Executive Editor of “Clinical Oncology” for the
Journal “Interdisciplinary Journal of Microinflammation” and we wish you a great success. 
As I mentioned in my email dated April 4th, Dr. Salem is out of the office but he will be back on April 11.
Attached, please find two photos for Dr. Philip Salem. Kindly let me know if you still need any other information.
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